School Notes

The work on the heating plant has been completed. The rooms are now very comfortable.

Lloyd Shortt was a new eighth grade pupil this week.

At the teachers' meeting Mon-

day evening, it was decided to observe Friday, October 23rd, as Parent's Day. All parents (fathers as well as mothers) are cordially invited to visit the

(fathers as well as mothers) are cordially invited to visit the school on that day. No special preparations will be made. There will be the regular school work only. At four o'clock the teachers will serve light refreshments in the high school room and the presence of all visiting parents is desired.

ì

3

Evelyn Murdoch, Zella Johnson and Annie Nelson are among the new pupils enrolled this week.

It is expected that by the first of next week everything will be in readiness at the opera house for basket ball practice.

The boys are now devoting the

The boys are now devoting the noon hour to Rugby. Under the efficient coaching of Mr. Earl Pickett they are improving rapidly and are doing very good work for beginners.